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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

    SUPPLEMENTAL TO THE ANNOUNCEMENT ON 

AWARD OF A NEW GAMING CONCESSION TO SJM RESORTS 

- NUMBER OF GAMING TABLES AND GAMING MACHINES 

 
Reference is made to the announcement of SJM Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 
18 December 2022 (the “Announcement”) regarding award of a new gaming concession to 
SJM Resorts.   
 
Unless otherwise defined herein, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the 
same meanings as defined in the Announcement. 
 
The Board of the Company is pleased to announce that on 17 December 2022, SJM Resorts 
was notified by the Macau Government that it was authorised to operate 1,250 gaming tables 
and 1,700 gaming machines under the New Concession Contract. 
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